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| support this bill because | own a boat that | can’t use to tow water sports on the
Willamette in the Newberg pool. We live in Newberg and bought the boat the summer
of 2021 before the change went into effect. It was so nice to be able to conveniently
go to Roger’s landing and surf in the designated spots or tube/waterski. Since then
we have been on the Willamette once or twice just to cruise, which is a bummer
cause we'd love to support our community boat ramps. Please change the weight
limit, our family would appreciate it. Thank you for your time.



